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Dear Elizabeth Public Schools Families, 
 
On behalf of Elizabeth Public Schools, we are thrilled to welcome you back for the 2024-2025 school 
year! With a new year comes exciting opportunities for our students to learn and grow. 
 
At Elizabeth Public Schools, we're dedicated to every child achieving excellence and reaching their full 
potential. We accomplish this by offering a range of initiatives, programs, and engaging lessons that 
support and develop their academic, athletic, and artistic talents. In the classroom, you can expect 
innovative learning environments, high-quality instruction, and a rigorous curriculum that challenges and 
prepares our students for success in college, career, and life. 
 
Our commitment to excellence starts with our incredible team made up of dedicated teachers, passionate 
administrators, and industrious support team members who are all invested in helping our students reach 
their goals and achieve their dreams. This commitment extends to you, our family members, whose 
involvement is critical to their success. We encourage you to participate in your child's education and 
maintain open communication with their teachers, principals, and district leaders. 
 
The positive reinforcement students receive at home, further strengthened by the hard work of our 
amazing family volunteers in partnership with our team members, creates a truly special learning 
experience. 
 
For important information specific to your child's school, including back-to-school details, please visit our 
district website: https://www.epsnj.org/backtoschool  
 
We look forward to partnering with you again and can't wait to see you on September 6 as we kick off 
another a fantastic school year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dr. Olga Hugelmeyer 
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